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2nd December 2024 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Opportunities for Aston Tower pupils 
 

From time to time, organisations approach us and offer Aston Tower families opportunities. I am writing to 

share two of them. We can not recommend these organisations but want to make them available to you.  

 

Aston Villa Football School 

Aston Tower pupils from Reception to Year 6 can attend Aston Villa’s football academy during the Christmas 

holidays on 23rd December and 2 January. The academy will be held at Villa Park and will start at 9:30 a.m. 

until 3:30 p.m. Parents must book places, which are limited, and sessions will be charged for.  

Click here to Buy Tickets: Aston Villa Ticketing  

 

Online Tuition 

Through our partnership with the King Edward VI Foundation, pupils in years 3 to 6 can access an online 

tuition programme. For families who are eligible for the pupil premium, this tuition is free. Families who are 

not eligible can have a week’s free trial and then need to pay for the tuition. To access the tuition go to: 

https://atomlearning.com/pupil-premium/primary-schools 

 

Christmas Jumper Day 

This will be held on Thursday 12 December. Pupils can wear a Christmas Jumper for £1 to support the work 

of Save the Children Fund. They should wear the rest of their uniform. Children not taking part should wear 

their usual Aston Tower jumper. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

J Moore       

 

J Moore      

Executive Headteacher     
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